Peter Bednarek

From: Amber Szady

Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 2:24 PM
To: Peter Bednarek

Subject: Amber Szady, Intent

Mr. Bednarek,

| would like to inform you of my intent to resign from my Account Clerk/Secretarial position here in the
Scotia Glenville High School Counseling Office. My anticipated end date potentially being February
29th, 2024.

Thank you,
Amber Szady

Amber Szady

Secretary, ECAF Account Clerk

Scotia-Glenville High School, Counseling Department
518.347.3600 Ext. 63104




